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School starts at 9am (Nursery 

8.45am and 12.15pm), gates 

will be shut promptly.  

Please ensure children are in 

class in plenty of time. Please 

pick your child up promptly at 

the end of the day at 3.10pm 

(KS1) or 3:15pm (KS2) 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic Primary 

and Nursery School has a commit-

ment to safeguarding and promoting 

the welfare of children. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Chaplaincy Team  

Our Chaplaincy team were invited to attend the Year 6 Transition Mass at St. 

Anthony's on Tuesday. The children represented the school very well. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jungle Book Performance  

Key stage 1 had the opportunity to watch a performance of The Jungle Book the 
children thoroughly enjoyed the performance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 5 parents meeting with the Heads of St. Joseph's and St. Bernard's 

There will be a Parent Information Evening for Year 5 parents on Tuesday 17th October where the 
Heads of St Joseph’s and St Bernard’s will be giving a talk regarding their schools. 
 

Parent Representatives 

We are currently looking for Parent representative volunteers for the following year groups: Reception, 

Year 3  and Year 6. Parent Representative meeting   happen once a term, lasting about  90 minutes.  

Our parent representatives are  on our website, along with a description of the role. If you interested in 

applying please contact the office. 

 

Values  For Life 

Please see attached Values For Life for your perusal. 

 

PGL 

Just a reminder that the next payment of £50.00  was due on 2nd October , please ensure the money 

due is sent into the office. 

 

Old £1.00 Coin 

Just a reminder that the old £1.00 coins will cease to be legal tender midnight with effect from15th Oc-

tober, please ensure any payments made to school from October 15th 2017 are made with the new 

£1.00 coin. 

 

Reception Parents 

Please see enclosed attachment from The Reception Team . 

 

Church Bulletin 

Please see attached church bulletin. 

 

Nores 

Please see attached Our Catholic Schools Week Chosen and Called pamphlet to share with 

your child.   

 

Have a lovely weekend , 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher 

Blessed are the merciful; for they 

still obtain mercy. 

 St. Matthew 5.7 

 



Attendance of the Week (w/e 6th October 2017) 

Year band Percentage 

Nursery 84.0% 

Reception  93.0% 

Year 1 96.2% 

Year 2 97.0% 

Year 3 96.0% 

Year 4 97.0% 

Year 5 97.0% 

Year 6 94.3% 

Well Done  Year 2, 4 and 5! 

Useful Dates for Your Diary 

Friday 13th October Schools celebration of Mass, the Feast of St Edward the Confessor 

Tuesday 17th October  Year 5 parents meeting with Heads of St. Josephs  and St Bernard's 

Friday 20th October End of Term  

23rd October to 27th October HALF TERM 

Monday 30th October 2017 Start of Advent Term 2 

 

Wednesday 1st November  All Saints 

Thursday 2nd November All Souls 

Sunday 12th November  Remembrance Sunday 

Monday 30th October 2017 Start of Advent Term 2 

 



St Clare Kingsley  Chukwudi For being my right hand man!  For always bring ready for 

all lessons. For listening and producing  super quality 

work. For being a pleasure to teach and a bright and 

cheery member of 3SB. 
St Peter 

  

Kaamil-Zain Davis For always working hard in all your lessons. You have a 

great attitude to your learning  and are always polite and 

courteous to others.  You are a model student. Well done .  
St John Bosco Aiden  Vaughan  For adjusting so well to being back at school and working 

hard. Keep up the good work. 

St Columba Zuzanna Bloszyk For settling in so beautifully to her new class in her first 

week at OLOP. Well done . 

St Blaise Kornel Wojcik Consistently settling down to work and being a good role 

model for the rest of the class. 

St Paul Gerard Cutting Well done Gerry for always working so hard in class  and 

always challenging  yourself. Keep up the excellent work 

and behaviour. 

St Maximilian Oshanna Canoville For persevering in maths and showing determination in 

completing the work. Keep it up!  

St Ethelbert Jack Deegan For his fantastic contributions  and imaginative ideas in 

English lessons this week.  

St Dunstan Jack Wynne For very good behaviour and always putting in 100%  

effort in every lesson.  

St Joseph Maryam Abdullah Maryam has worked extremely hard throughout the 

term. She is always kind and polite to othersand sets an 

excellent example to all. 

St Brigid Millie McGiffen  Lovely to see Millie participate  more in class discussion 

as she has so much to offer. Keep it up! 

St Cuthbert Kacper Wocial  For making good progress in his maths this term. Keep it 

up! 


